
RFP 4791, Detention Center Mattresses
Question and Answer

1. The bid mentions Vinyl but our mattresses are a cloth-back polyr.rethane. This is a higher
quality material and witl be a little more costly than the vinyl. Is it okay to bid using this
material or should we not bid?

Answer: The County encourages all interested vendors to bid with competitive prices.
The County may consider other material.


